
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welbourn Church of England Primary School   

   ‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’            

Wednesday 31st March 2021

Thursday 1st April  

Staff inset day 

Monday 19th April  

Back to school  

Inspiration day and launch new 

topics 

Thursday 22nd April  

Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 start swimming 

each Thursday afternoon at Newark 

leisure centre 

Tuesday 27th April  

Parents evening – appointments 

and details to be confirmed next 

term.  

Friday 7th May  

Parent Forum 4.30pm via Zoom  

Friday 28th May 

Term ends  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

What a lovely end to the term! We had a virtual Easter worship 

on Zoom with Rev. Chis. Although we had a few technical 

issues, it was great to be together as a school family and 

remember the significance of Easter.  

Track and trace 

If your child tests positive for Covid 19 from now until Friday 2nd 

April, please contact me so I can alert parents and support the 

Track and Trace service as instructed by the DfE. The mobile 

telephone number is: 07795983561. 

Alternatively, you can contact me via email: 

tracy.boulter@welbourn.lincs.sch.uk 

Bubbles 

After our Easter break, we have decided to let Topaz and 

Emerald Class play together during lunch and playtime and eat 

their lunch together in the hall. We will continue to ensure the 

hall is well ventilated and continue to encourage children to 

wash their hands and sanitise regularly. This means that we will 

have two ‘bubbles’ in school.  

Clubs  

After Easter we will continue with the same clubs as the past 3 

weeks. There are still some places available. Please contact the 

school office, if your child would like to join a club.  

Have a great Easter holiday, take care and stay safe! 

Best wishes 

Mrs T Boulter   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Safeguarding 

We are committed to Safeguarding 

young children. Our updated 

Safeguarding and Child Protection 

policy is on our school website. 

(TAB Parents/ policies) If you have 

any concerns about the welfare of a 

child, please call: 01522782111.  

 

100 Acts of kindness 

Well done to all of the children who completed their 100 acts of 

kindness during lent and in memory of Sir Captain Tom.  

 

Attendance 

This week’s attendance is: 99% 

Your child is expected to have at 

least 97% attendance and should 

aim for 100%, we will not authorise 

any holidays in term time.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Let’s take a look at our Easter activities this week … 

Topaz Class enjoyed the Easter egg hunt! 

   

Emerald Class enjoyed receiving Easter cards from the residents at The Manor, tasting the delicious 

cakes and spending time with Mila. They were having so much fun during the Easter egg hunt that 

Mrs Boulter forgot to take photos! (Sorry!)  

   

Amethyst Class enjoyed making Easter cards and cakes and the egg hunt.  

   

Links to your child’s Twitter pages can also be accessed via the links below:  

https://www.welbournprimary.co.uk/Topaz.asp   

https://www.welbournprimary.co.uk/Emerald.asp 

https://www.welbournprimary.co.uk/Amethyst.asp  

 

 

Junior Royal Forestry Award  

 
Well done to Harry, Daisy, Freddie and William and George, who have completed all 6 tasks.  

https://www.welbournprimary.co.uk/Topaz.asp
https://www.welbournprimary.co.uk/Emerald.asp
https://www.welbournprimary.co.uk/Amethyst.asp

